

November 27, 2020

Catherine Higdon
Director
Foundation Relations



ALSAC 501 St. Jude Place Memphis, TN 38105

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526

Dear Mrs. Romano,

On behalf of everyone at St. Jude Children's Research Hospital®, thank you for your recent grant The generous support of the Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation is helping us find cures for children battling cancer and other life-threatening diseases.

During uncertain times like these, your support is even more important than ever. Thanks to supporters like the Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation, we can make sure that we continue to offer the best possible care for our patients. Because cancer doesn't rest and neither can we.

In this holiday season, we are very grateful for your generosity. We look forward to our continued partnership as we usher in the New Year. I hope you will contact me at 800-876-3372 or daf@stjude.org if I can help you in any way. Thank you for everything you do in support of our lifesaving mission.

Sincerely,

Catherine Higdon

Director, Foundation Relations

confident is even more important than even. Thanks

ayaasa ah ya Harasan t<mark>irerbiya</mark>a ah ah ya ee. Gardaa mission.

ALSAC is the fundraising and awaraness organization for St. Jude Children's Research Hospital.